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Ohio public schools have been hit with a depressed economy, 
diminished funding and declining revenues over the past 
several years, which has made it challenging to continue to 

offer the high-quality instruction and services residents have come 
to expect. Money, in short, is hard for school districts to come by, 
so school boards and school administrators are putting an increased 
emphasis on finding ways to stretch every dollar. 

For decades, Ohio public schools have embraced shared services 
as a way to cut costs and increase efficiencies. The recent funding 
challenges facing schools in the state and nation have brought 
greater attention to these efforts, and encouraged districts to look for 
additional efficiencies. 

Many Ohio districts currently are sharing services through 
partnerships with neighboring school systems or county, city and 
township governments, which have felt the pinch of the recession 
as well. These collaborations have resulted in major cost savings for 
taxpayers. Here are just a few examples of ways Ohio school districts 
have partnered with ESCs, local governments and community groups 
to share services and cut costs in recent years.

All figures represent annual cost savings from shared services 
initiatives unless noted otherwise. n

Wadsworth City worked with community 
partners to construct a facility to house a high 
school auditorium, field house and gym, as well 
as a public library, community center, senior 
center and hospital office complex.

$2.68 million*

$65,000
 Auglaize County ESC and county schools 
partnered to offer an Alternative High School for 
the region’s at-risk students.

Barberton City contracted with Norton City 
to provide bus maintenance services.

$100,000

$175,000*
Jackson Local (Stark) worked with a township to 
improve the local park system, share maintenance 
services and improve communications.

Batavia Local (Clermont) and Williamsburg Local (Clermont) 
agreed to share a common bus garage and mechanics.

$70,000

Marysville EV collaborated with the city and 
county government to consolidate its fiber network 
and operate a single, more efficient network.

$178,000

New Miami Local (Butler) and 
Reading Community City entered an 
agreement to share an administrator.

$76,000

$388,000
Orrville City and Rittman 
EV formed a compact 
to share administrators, 
teachers and services.

ESC of Central Ohio and North Central 
Ohio ESC partnered with a county board 
of developmental disabilities to schedule 
staff and services more efficiently using 
software.

$633,000

$35,000
Ridgedale Local (Marion) and River 
Valley Local (Marion) developed 
shared payroll clerk services.

$150,000
Greene County ESC collaborated with county schools 
to provide training on suicide prevention, mental health 
issues and crisis response training.

Shared services yield savings for schools
Bryan Bullock, assistant editor

North Central Ohio ESC worked with 
local governments to consolidate public 
information technology and enhance 
data performance and security.

$611,000*

Beyond borders: shared 
services

This infographic highlights 
just a few of the many 
examples around Ohio of 
public school districts sharing 
services. In some cases, 
shared service initiatives are 
in their early stages and the 
cost savings are still being 
evaluated. Check out articles 
throughout this Journal issue 
for other examples of districts 
sharing services.

* one-time savings
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